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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Niemeyer, George (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2015 9:05 AM

To: Shaff, Leanna (CI-StPaul)

Cc: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul); Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Subject: 270 Maple

At the request of the Responsible party I conducted the inspection yesterday and found all interior deficiencies to be 

taken care of. I notified the tenant who filed the appeal that I was no longer taking enforcement action and that I was 

going to work with them on the exterior items. When I returned to the office I received a call from a SMRLS attorney and 

I let him know the same thing. I do not think there should be a reason for the appeal to happen today.  

 

 

George Niemeyer 

Fire Inspector 
DSI 

375 Jackson street, Suite 220 

Saint Paul, MN 55102 

P: 1-651-266-8991 

george.niemeyer@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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